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MARCH 18th   6:30 PM 
Hadley Elementary School 

 

Inside this 
newsletter: 

 
 
• Free 

Childcare 
 
• Website Info 
 
 
• Letter from 

the President 
 
 

FUNDRAISING IDEAS……… 
Yes ! That is what our next meeting is about… we have 

dedicated a meeting to talking about new and fresh ideas 
for the Vendor Fair. We want your new ideas, thoughts on 
what works and what doesn’t… AND we are looking for 

exciting new fundraising opportunities ! 
So put your thinking caps on and come prepared! 
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To all the members who continue to make the 

Hadley Mothers Club successful  ! 

 

PLEASE help us spread the 

word that the school 

superintendent –  

Dr. Anne McKenzie  

will be attending our April 

meeting. Please encourage a 

friend or neighbor to attend  the 

meeting and see what the 

Mothers’ Club is all about ! 

  

Free Childcare 
provided at 
every meeting 
by Kelly  
Higgins’  
Girl Scout  
Troop #11267 
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MEETING DATES   2014-2015 

( All meetings at Hadley Elementary School) 

Mar 18th  6:30  Topic :  FUNDRAISING IDEAS 

Apr 15th   6:30  Topic : Dr. Anne McKenzie (Superintendent) 

May  Spring Banquet- date & time TBD 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cathy  West 

SATURDAY APRIL 25th 
Hadley Elementary School 

 

April 12, 2015 
Hadley Elementary School 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Letter  from  the  President 

 
At our February meeting we had Paul Regish a Hadley resident and accountant to 
talk about taxes.  Members brought up some really good questions, thanks Paul 
for coming. 

The March meeting will be all about Vendor Fair and other fundraising ideas.  We 
will talk about thank you list, set up, schedule of events, parking, and other issues. 

Please bring any ideas on new fundraisers; if you have the idea it does not mean 
that you have to chair...........but we would like that, LOL.  I have a few ideas sent 
to me by email.  We may want to consider flip flopping a fundraising campaign 
with another, year to year, to mix it up.  Bring your ideas in March!!! 
 
The web site sub committee will be meeting in April to update the site and make 
sure the list of items for recycling is up on site.  We will be establishing a payment 
system; probably PayPal and a mobile swipe system to be used at our events for 
payment convenience.  
 
On April 15th our superintendent of schools Anne McKenzie has agreed to speak 
to our group.  I told her a brief overview of budget would be helpful but expect 
questions from the group. 
 
April again is busy for us!  April 6th is Candidate's Night at HA; April 12 Helping 
Hearts road/walk race (we are only helping at the water stations), April 25 
Recycling Day at HES then early May the 7th is Town Meeting. 
 

Please pay your dues if you haven't already; Cathy West will let you know if 
you did, thank you! 

 
Remember that we do have child care at meetings provided by the 5th 

grade Girl Scout troop.  Invite a friend or neighbor! 
 

~Denise  

devinehdly@charter.net  or 413 -695 -0385  

mailto:devinehdly@charter.net
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BAKERS   &   HELPERS NEEDED 

MARK YOUR CALENDARS  PLEASE ! 
Not only do we need bakers, but we need a volunteer to 

run the tables at these events. 
Can it be you that we rely on ?? 
 CANDIDATEõS NIGHT- April 6th  
ANNUAL TOWN ELECTION- April 14th  

ANNUAL TOWN MEETING- May 5th 
 
 
 


